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Dear everyone, I would like to write in support of environmental concerns regarding the proposed 
flooding if the Blue Mountains National Park. I grew up in the Hawkesbury Valley nearby, and love 

hiking in remote areas in the Blue Mountains World Heritage area. I recently hiked the K-K 
(Kanangra to Katoomba), a multi day hike. I was struck by the way nature has been preserved out 
there. Being in nature is so healthy and helpful for us troubled humans and I believe that access to 
untainted places assists us to grow in a good direction. The environment has been ravaged by 

humans. What a simple way to turn the tide on destruction- by doing nothing, and letting nature 
be. Thank you for reading my submission, Kind regards, Libby Hyett Artist and shop owner Libby 
Hyett Studio Gallery

 




